Rachel Tibbetts

From: George Smith

Sent: 09 September 2020 09:24

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Hornton motorcycle noise

----Original Message----

From: Norman Britton

Sent: 09 September 2020 09:16

To: George Smith < George. Smith@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Subject: Hornton motorcycle noise

Sent from my iPad,Dear Mr Smith, I have lived in Hornton for 50 years, the last 16 years at the Long Barn, which is on the south side of the village on the ridge. Like most people I thought the late Mr Hedges was doing a good thing to allow profits to go to his local church and with no noise heard in the village from his scramble track. During the last few years I have been plagued by many weekends of incredible motorcycle noise which is totally unacceptable, to say nothing of my mental health.

Motorcycle noise can be reduced to a very low level, if this reduces their fun I suggest they go and have fun outside their property.

Regards Norman Britton.

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..